Dear Sirs,

I am writing to oppose the Planning Application for the Chester Gate Garden, which would result in Chester
Gate becoming a single lane road.

Chester Gate is already significantly congested with traffic. Turning Chester Gate into a single lane road
will adversely affect the existing congestion.

Furthermore, the proposal to close the Regent's Park gates, for much of the day, will mean that Chester Gate
will become one of the main access routes to the Quter Circle both for the residents of Regent's Park and for
service providers. This is not consistent with a proposal that will result in Chester Gate becoming a single
lane road and would result in unacceptable congestion.

Yours sincerely,

E.G.Embiricos

32 Chester Terrace, NW1 4ND
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Planning Application Details

Year 2016
Number 1479
Letter P

Planning application address

chester gate

Title Mr.

Your First Name michael
Initial

Last Name Appell
Organisation

Comment Type Support
Postcode NW1 4JH

Address line 1

Flat A5 Chester Gate

Address line 2 LONDON
Address line 3
Postcode NW1 4JH

Your comments on the planning We very much support this application to reinstate this area

application into its original state. Any area within The Regents Park that
can be enhanced by returning to its originality must be
beneficial.

If you wish to upload a file containing your comments then use the link below

No files attached
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